
 
 

 
 

 
REQUEST 15947 RESPONSE 

 
 
1. How many children in the year group 7 have been 

offered a place at Golborne High School since the 
September term in 2023/24. 

 
 
2. What over subscription criteria was met at the time 

the place was offered, if any. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3. How many children in year 7 have left the school. 

 
 
1. One child has been offered a place. The place 

was offered in September 2023 from the 
school’s waiting list due to a place becoming 
available.   

 
2. This information is exempt from disclosure 

under s40(2) of the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 (the Act) as it is personal data and 
we do not have the consent of the child (or 
their parents) nor do we have a legitimate 
interest to put this detail into the public domain 
which is the effect of disclosure under the Act. 

 
 
3. We are not aware of any other children 

leaving the school in this year group, since 
then.  

 
 


